
 

 

 

 

 

5th May 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

As the Summer Term continues, we are planning classes for September 2021.   

 

There will be the following classes: 

Three Year 5/6 classes, three Year 3/4 classes, three Year 1/2 classes, two 

Reception Classes, 15 / 30 hours of flexible Nursery Provision and the Speech & 

Language Unit (places offered upon referral from the NHS & educational 

assessment). 

 

Children, in general, will be placed in mixed ability classes according to age, gender 

and relationships.  

 

If you have information pertinent to the placement of your child, please inform 

me in writing or e-mail to the headteacher@vernonpark.stockport.sch.uk by 

Monday 17th May 2021.   

 

Unfortunately, there will be no guarantees that your requests will be met.  

However, we will review each individual case and try to fulfil your requirements. 

 

You will be notified of staffing before the end of the Summer Term. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs C Lee 

Head Teacher 
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